OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 10 2018

To the Members of the California State Assembly:
I am returning Assembly Bill 2853 without my signature.

This bill requires local governments that provide economic subsidies of $100,000 or
more for warehouse distribution centers to publically report on information such as
employee wage rates, independent contractor rates, and the value of employee benefit
packages for each job classification created by the subsidy.

There is value in taxpayers knowing whether economic development incentives
ultimately benefit their community. That is why I signed legislation in 2013 that required
local agencies to provide information about the expected and actual impacts of approved
economic development subsidies.

This bill, however, significantly expands current law and goes too far by adding reporting
rules that will be overly burdensome to a single industry. It may actually hinder efforts to
improve business opportunities in local communities, which is an outcome no one
desires.

Sincerely,
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Edmund G{ Brown Jr.
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